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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ................... Earl Wightman
Team Captain ............... Saul Dangott
Speaker Intro.................. Tom Grimm
Thought/Pledge......... Dick Mortensen
Visitors  Intro................. Jim Campana
Bulletin Editor........... John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic

Roving Microphone....... Jim Campana
Set-Up/Take-Down.......... Clint Collier
Song Leader............... Doug Goodrich
Ticket Sales.................... Saul Dangott
Birthdays.........................Marv Epstein
Anniversaries........................................
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Upcoming  Events

This Week:
Ted Fuller

“Everybody Needs 12 Hugs a Day”

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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Rotary Roster Distributed TODAY ! ! !
You are entitled to two copies

———
This is the Last Walnut Leaf of the year!

Upcoming Meeting Programs

June 27  No meeting.  Attend the demotion party
on Sunday June 25.
July 4  No meeting
July 11  Club Assembly; Anniversaries with Bruce
Johnson
July 18 No meeting; attend the Family Picnic on
Sunday July 16.
July 25 DARE program; Birthdays with Mark Hull

This Sunday June 25th Demotion Party, 5:30pm to
9:30pm, Walnut Creek Community Center.  Turn the
“King” back into an “Earl”.  Free bar, steak buffet din-
ner, and fun.  $25 per person.

Sunday July 16th Family Picnic, 2pm to ???, at
Palmer School 2740 Jones Road, Walnut Creek.
Bring your spouses, children, and grandchildren for an
afternoon of fun.  Swimming, volleyball, basketball,
softball, soccer, bicycle riding, roller blading, bridge,
and more.  $5 adults and $3 children for hotdogs, ham-
burgers, chips, and soft drinks.  Signup with Adrian
Mendes or Lance Mendes.

Kohoku Exchange Student Host Families Needed
During August.  See Rod Uffindell to sign up to host
the visiting exchange student from the Rotary Club of
Kohoku, Japan.

Yosemite Weekend, September 28, 29, 30.  See Paul
Fisher or Fletcher Tyler for information.  Spaces are still
available.
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Thanks, President Earl, for a
Great Rotary Year 1999-2000!

Recognitions

Our thanks to Earl Wightman for
his dedicated leadership to the Club
and community as President this
past year.  Come send Earl off in
style this Sunday night, 5:30 to
9:30, at the Walnut Creek Commu-
nity Center.  Free bar, steak buffet
dinner, and fun.  $25 per person.

Thanks, also, to John Roberts,
Ken Wirfel, and Bruce Cocker-
ham as they complete their second
year of service as directors of the
Club, Rotary years 1998-2000.

Birthdays

Many happy returns of the day to
the following Rotarians celebrating
birthdays in June:  Alden Mackay,
Marv Epstein, Milt Smith, Sal
Flavetta, Lee Schneider, Mel
Bacher, Rick Mathews, Walt
Youngman.

forms and mail them in.  Please con-
sider making contributions to Rotary
International Paul Harris Sustaining
Membership and to the Rotary Club
of Walnut Creek Community Foun-
dation on the separate forms pro-
vided.

September 12th John Muir Medical
Center Visit.  Mark your calendars
for our annual visit to JMMC.  CPR
training is being offered again this
year.  If you are interested in special-
ized children or infant CPR classes,
please call 947-3331 to make reser-
vations.  A children’s course is of-
fered Saturday from 1pm to 4pm on
either July 8, August 12, or Septem-
ber 9 at JMMC’s new Growers’
Square training center.

Sunshine Committee Report  Vi-
vian Flavetta and Nita Hurd are re-
covering well recent surgeries.
Cards and calls are welcome.  The
Sunshine Committee, headed by
Saul Dangott, sends appropriate
cards to hospitalized, or ill-at-home
Rotarians.  But they need our help.
Please be sure to call Saul at 932-
0895 when you know of a Club

Anniversaries

Congratulations to all of the Rotari-
ans and spouses celebrating wedding
anniversaries in June:  Alex and
Linda Belof, Floyd and Esther
Comstock, Ken and Michele
Wirfel, Les and Cathy Howard,
Phil and Marna Eyring, Saul and
Lillian Dangott, Chris and Ruwani
Gnankone, Fred and Marion
Scheffler, Lance and Kristen
Mendes, Milt and Carolyn Smith,
Dick and Renae Mortensen,
Valarie and Paul Ridgers.

Announcements

Proposed New Members  The fol-
lowing have been proposed for
membership in the Rotary Club of
Walnut Creek:  Terrence Daniel,
David Zitterow, and Bruce
Landgarten.

Rotary Year 2000-2001 Registra-
tion and Dues Packets Available
Complete and return your 2000-2001
Rotary Year Registration and dues

ANNOUNCEMENTS member who could benefit from a
message of good cheer.

Get Your Rotary Announcements
in the Bulletin

Our regular publishing deadline
is Sunday night.  You can phone
your bulletin announcements to
John McClintic by 9:00pm on Sun-
day to be sure to be included.  Call
John at 930-7352 and leave your
message on the answering machine,
or ask for fax or e-mail instructions.
Sometimes even later last minute
arrangements can be made, so
call John anyway if you have
something to put in the Bulletin.


